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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

May 27, E88

2CAN058810

U. S. Nuclear Regt.'atory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Attn: Mr. Jose A. Calvo, Director
Project Directorate IV
Division of Reactor Projects
III, IV, V and Special Prcjects

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Unit 2
Docket No. 50-368
License No. NPF-6
Permanent Repairs to the ANO-2 Pressurizer

Dear Mr. Calvo: -

As requestec' in your letter dated December 9, 1987 (2CNA128701), enclosed is
a report on the permanent repair of the ANO-2 pressurizer. With the
exception of some minor changes, the repair plan was the same as was
presented at the October 26, 1987 meeting. All work on the repair has been
successfully completed.
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Very t ly yours, {
!

g [sr 4W
Dan R. Howard, Manager
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